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Newsletter 16   Friday 1st March 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

We have had a great week of learning at Kingsfield. 

Specialist cricket sessions, new circle times, the launch 

of exciting new texts in English, and the enthusiasm for 

learning shown by the whole staff team, have 

generated a real buzz across the whole school. 

 

Thank you to everyone who attended parent/carer 

evenings this week to see the progress your child is 

making. For those who had appointments postponed 

due to staff illness, we will be in touch with alternative 

times next week.  

 

Best wishes 

Ellie Green 
Miss E Green - Head Teacher 

 

In this week’s newsletter you will find information 

about the following: 

 KPS Values Celebration 

 World Book Day 2024 

 Cricket Coaching 

 Moments Matter – Attendance Counts:    

 

KPS Values Celebration 

 

Respect – Confidence – Resilience 

Aspiration – Enthusiasm – Kindness  
 
Congratulations to KPS Values Award winners. It is my 

favourite moment of the week to hear the teachers talk 

so enthusiastically about the amazing achievements 

and values of our children.  

Reception  

Emmy – Aspiration 

Year 1 & 2 

Spencer – Resilience 

Leo - Confidence 

Taleigha – Resilience 

Ruby - Kindness 

Year 3 & 4   
Marcus – Resilience 

Camila – Kindness 

Megan – Kindness 

Dixie- Enthusiasm 

Year 5 & 6  
Kayden – Resilience 

Emma Enthusiasm 

Luke - Confidence 

Lily – Kindness 

 

I am very proud of you all! 

 

Thank you to all of the grownups and siblings who 

came along to support their child today. 

 

World Book Day 2024 

Dress Up as a Favourite Book Character 

 

Thursday 7th March is World Book Day. I am looking 

forward to seeing everyone coming into school dressed 

as their favourite book character. If possible, please 

could children bring in a favourite book. (It does not 

have to be linked to their costume). A range of special 

events are planned in school to celebrate the day.  

 
 

Cricket Coaching 

 

This half term during one of their PE lessons Years 4 and 

5 have been taking part in some cricket lessons.   These 

sessions are run by a charity called 'Chance to 

Shine'.  The aim of this project is for children to have 

fun and to promote the game of cricket, and as a result 

inspiring them to want to play the game.   Whilst 

learning the game children will also learn life skills and 

be challenged developing themselves as a person too. 

Thank you to Mrs MacNeil, our PE leader, for organising 

this opportunity for our children. 

 

https://kingsfieldprimary.org/


 
Moments Matter – Attendance Counts 

KPS Celebrate Good Attendance 

 

Special events are featured each week during this half 
term and we hope that this means all children are 
excited about coming into school every morning. 
 
The class with the highest attendance this week will be 
announced in assembly on Monday and this class will 
have an extra playtime. 
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March 

 

7th March – World Book Day  

7th March – World Book Day Menu 

21st March – Years 4 and 5 production, 
9:00am start time 

21st March – Mrs. McNeil’s Class Assembly 
2:45pm (Year 3) 

21st March – Dental Survey for selected Year 
1 and Reception children 

25th and 26th March – Subject Revolution 
Maths Escape Room for KS1 and KS2 

27th March – Last day of term 

28th March – PD Day 

 
 


